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Please see below information released from Pinellas County 
Government regarding storm debris disposal: 
 
Effective Sunday afternoon, October 6, 2024, the Florida 
Department of Emergency Management announced that anyone 
can take storm debris to the Pinellas County Solid Waste 
Disposal Facility via the 34th Street Gate. There is no charge 
for storm debris disposal and that gate will be open 24/7 until 
operations are shut down by Hurricane Milton. 
 
Continue to monitor our website and Facebook page for updates. 
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